

## WESTMINSTER PRIMARY SCHOOL

Stamford Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B20 3PN Tel: 0121 464 2369 Headteacher: Mr Maneer Samad

Email: <u>enquiry@westmnst.bham.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.westmnst.bham.sch.uk</u> Part of: Westminster Academy Trust

Friday 19th March 2021

## Staffing for Class 1S

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you and your families are well during these difficult times. It is great to have the children back in school and although recovery won't be easy, we are determined to make it happen as quickly as possible. As you are aware, Mrs Shah has begun her maternity leave and therefore it became necessary to cover the class via agency staff. This was made particularly difficult because of the lockdown.

Of course, we are determined to keep making decisions that will provide the best education possible for our children. With this in mind, I am writing to inform you that Miss Richards will be the class teacher from Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> March. I'm sure that you will welcome her to our school community. As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Maneer Samad

Headteacher











